Cordley School January 16, 1939

Dr. Forrest Allen, University of Kansas.

Dear Dr. Allen:

The sixth grade boys are wanting help with their basketball after school at 3:45.

I do not feel that our teachers are trained sufficiently to take over the work. I would appreciate it very much, if you had a student who was interested in helping boys with basketball, and could give us time to teach the boys.

I feel sure the boys would be happy, as they have begged for help. I am sorry that there is no pay for this service at this time.

Any help you or the university can give in this respect will be most welcomed.

Respectfully,

Hazel Lee Simmons Principal of Cordley School.